Business & Community Warden Programme

VISIT TO FINSBURY PARK by:
Chief Superintendent Joe Royal - Safer Transport Command - London
Thursday February 3, 2011

The Finsbury Park Business Forum would like to take this opportunity to thank the
Chief Superintendent Joe Royal of the Safer Transport Command - London for
visiting us here at Finsbury Park and for his support for the Business and Community
Warden Programme. We will also like to thank Inspector Duncan Greenhalgh -
Metropolitan Police- Islington and PC Mark Churms - Islington for organizing his visit
to Finsbury Park. This is truly the community coming together as one team for safer
neighbourhoods in Islington.
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We will also like to thank the Finsbury Park Hub Team - Metropolitan Police and
The British Transport Police and all those who are contributing positively to the
well-being of [slington.
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